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Dear President-Master Lian Tzi, 
 
Our team of staff and volunteers would like to extend a big thank you for constantly 
supporting our new food delivery program “Fan on the Table”!  
 
Our volunteers have gained a lot of valuable experience in helping make a change in 
our community. We are so appreciative of Lotus Light Charity Society for always 
remembering us during food donations. Special thank you to Ada, Sean and Lian Ting 
for helping us over this past month! 
 
The community members loved receiving the fresh vegetables and frozen meats. We 
are now hoping to continue distributing the remainder of the freezer items as well as 
the water bottles during this next heat wave.  
 
A big thank you again for your continuous support. We are grateful to have be in touch 
with such generous neighbors.  
 
Warm regards, 
 
Kitty Lo 
Program Coordinator 
Chinese Community Policing Centre 
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